SMITHERS HEALTH COMMITTEE

May 22, 2017

Northwest BC Resource
Benefits Alliance
300-4545 Lazelle Avenue
Terrace, B.C.

Bill Miller, Chair
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako

Barry Pages, Chair
North Coast Regional District

Phillip Germuth, Chair
Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine
Dear Gentlemen

In response to your letter dated April 24, 2017 requesting support, the members of the
Smithers Health Committee thank you for creating awareness of this important issue.

The members unanimously agreed to support your request in principle at this time.

Sincerely,

n ko

Mrs. Jeannette Malkow

PO Box 301 Smithers, BC VOJ2NO Email: smithershealthinformationhub@yahoo.ca



